
Early Academic Outreach Program 
invites you to join us in celebrating the 

career and service of 

Jacqueline Reese-McDougal 
Jacque will retire after 31 dedicated 

years at the  
University of California, Riverside. 

 
Friday, June 24, 2011 

3:00 pm – 5:00 pm 
University of California, Riverside 

Bourns 205 & 206 
 

Please RSVP by June 15  
Online at http://svy.mk/retire2011 

or Deana Polk, deanap@ucr.edu 
(951) 827 – 4695 

Refreshments will be served 
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